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The School recently purchased the property on the south side of River Rd east of CR 
600 W.  The intention is to build a new transportation facility, as the expansion of 
Pleasant View Elementary will displace current parking, which requires the school 
system to relocate parking for high school students into the south parking lot where the 
corporation buses currently park.   
 
 The school system applied for rezoning of the purchased property, and the plan 
commission has recommended the change from Residential to Institutional to meet the 
zoning requirements for the parcel.   
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